Woodnewton / a learning community

Rowlett Road CORBY Northants NN17 2NU Tel: 01536 265173

20 October 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Payment and booking of FS1 lunch club and additional sessions

Thank you to the majority of parents who always make payment and book the appropriate sessions using the MCAS app. This is greatly appreciated.

Please note, after the half-term break, if your child is not booked on for their lunch club session or AM/PM paid sessions, they will receive a phone call to be collected from FS1. This will happen, regardless if there is money on the appropriate account or not. A significant amount of time is taken up daily by staff, manually booking children on for their contracted sessions.

If you are experiencing difficulty with the MCAS app or any part of this process, please do not hesitate to speak to a member of staff in the Finance team or at the School Office.

Thank you in advance for your co-operation with this matter.

Yours sincerely,

Kate West - Head of School